
2016 Div. 10 Year End Public Education Report 

All the Flotilla’s in Div. 10 have completed their classes for 2016 (10-06 was holding their last 

class on Oct. 15). We have had a very productive year and all Instructors and particularly our 

SOPE’s should be congratulated.  

When we started 2016 our goals were –  

- Increase the number of classes offered in Div. 10 

- Make sure each Flotilla had a sufficient number of instructors to complete their 

mission. 

- Expand the number of strategic partnerships used in the Division to reach the 

boating public.  

The Div. 10 classes taught this year are as follows -  

10-01  

 12 ABS classes  90 students  

 1 Paddlesports  1 student 

10-05 

 6 ABS classes  83 students 

 1 BS&S   16 students 

 1 Paddlesports 16 students 

 9 Water n Kids  940 students 

10-06 

 5 ABS   43 students 

 1 BS&S   6 students 

2016 Div. totals –  

 ABS    23 classes 216 students 

 BS&S  2 classes 22 students 

 Paddlesports 2 Classes 17 students 

 Water n Kids 9 classes 940 students 

2015 Div. totals- 

 ABS  10 classes 120 students 

 BS&S  1 class  14 students 

 Paddlesports 1 class  4 students 

 Water n kids 3 classes 580 students 



In 2016 Div. 10 more than doubled the number of adult classes and the number of students 

taught while significantly increasing the youth classes and students taught.  

All Flotilla’s reported getting several instructors out of REYR during the year and report that 

they have an adequate number of qualified instructors to complete their mission. 

As respects strategic partnerships –  

10-01 – Has taught classes at 10 different locations in 2016 including four marinas, two yacht 

clubs, two town rec. centers, a Community College and a retail marine equipment supplier. 

10-05 has taught a well-attended “Women’s only” class with an additional one scheduled for 

early 2017. They have also taught at two town rec centers and continue to partner with the 

Brunswick County school system to offer youth classes at the local elementary schools.  

10-06 has discussed classes for the public as well as employees at the NC Aquarium at Ft. 

Fisher. 

WELL DONE TO ALL! 


